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Amber Link

Reeve, Division 2 Councillor
Wheatland County

Hwy 1, RR 1

Strathmore, Alberta

T1P 1J6

Dear Mrs. Link

Our 2020 Campaign

In the past, your Council has always been an active supporter of the Society and its aim to bring
joy and relief to those families in need at Christmas time by providing food and toys.
Traditionally, your grant has been used to assist in food purchases for those hampers.

Last year we packed 252 hampers; 61 from the County of Wheatland and 191 from within the
Town. This year, we anticipate 257 hampers will be required. At this time, we plan to distribute
the hampers on December 18 and 19, 2020.

Please do not hesitate to email me at the above address if you require further information. Thank
you for your generous support and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours try ly,

Wé(dy/ﬁEw@y W
Secretary

Cc: Marilyn Galvin, Chairperson



